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SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL SUPPLEMENTAL REPORT ON  

PACIFIC HALIBUT MANAGEMENT  
 
The Salmon Advisory Subpanel does not support any changes to the current Catch Sharing Plan 
that would shift the allocation from North to South among the States for 2018 fishing season.   
 
The Salmon Advisory Subpanel would like the apportionment of Pacific Halibut to Area 2A be 
reviewed by the International Pacific Halibut Commission in light of the recent biomass 
estimates in this area.  
 
 
PFMC 
09/13/17 


